May 17,2016

McPeak’s Adult Home
286 No. Ocean Ave.
Patchogue, NY 11772

Dear Mr. McPeak,

On behalf of the family of Ed Weinmann, we want to thank you for making his day memorable,
not only for him, but for our family and friends. I also would like to acknowledge your
incredible staff. They are a great asset to your establishment. The kindness and empathy they
exhibit is wonderful. Nothing is too much for them. They are extrem ely patient with your
residents and I'm very grateful my uncle is part of the McPeak family.

Very truly yours,

Qrsgenrliness

Jennifer D’Amico \




